
 

 
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council Members 
  Marlene Best, City Manager 
  Shawn Hagerty, City Attorney 
 
FROM: Annette Ortiz, CMC, City Clerk 
 
DATE: February 7, 2023 
 
SUBJ: Updated Council Meeting Materials – February 8, 2023 
 
 
PUBLIC HEARING: 
 

8.1 Program Year 2023 Community Development Block Grant 
A Public Hearing to Assess Community Development Needs and to Solicit 
Proposals for Program Year 2023 Community Development Block Grant 
(CDBG) and Home Program Funding Consistent with the Consolidated Plan 
and Finding the Action is Not a Project Subject to the California Environmental 
Quality Act (“CEQA”). (Development Services - Administration) 

 
The Cameron Family YMCA has rescinded their Program Year 2023 Application for 
Funding.   
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